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Lambda Eta Ledger


News from Bryant University’s Sigma Chi Chapter





Executive Committee


Dylan Gazdik: Consul (President) 


Connor Matson: Pro-Consul (Vice President) 


Jack Ryan: Quaestor (Treasurer)


Ben Regazzini: Magister (New Member Educator)


Matt Rizoli: Scholarship


Nick Haig: Kustos (Ritual)


Colin Cady: Recruitment Chair


Ryan Patullo: RMF (Risk Management) 


Charlie Fiske: Annotator (Secretary)


 Chair Positions 


Ryan Xie: Sweetheart


Nick Logan: Brotherhood 


Declan Fitzgerald: IFC Delegate


Jared Kosiver: Housing


 Ryan Xie: Derby Days 


Kyle Szumylo: Historian 


Gerry Kent: Social


Jackson Tedeschi/Ben Regazinni: Awards


Cooper Sock: Logistics


Ryan Xie: Alumni 


Chase Sapere: Philanthropy 


Justin Givner: Community Service


Andrew Cummings: Public Relations


Declan Fitzgerald: Formal


Jared Kosiver: Intramurals


Gerry Kent: Chapter Editor


Will Eldredge: Mental Health

CHAPTER POSITIONS

The Lambda Eta chapter of Sigma Chi had a 
successful fall semester at Bryant University. 
Thanks to our Recruitment Chair, Colin Cady, we 
were able to extend seven bids, all of which were 
accepted by the candidates. The new Alpha 
Epsilon class was led by Magister Johnny 
Cadorette along with his two Pro-Magisters, Matt 
Rizoli and Dylan Gazdik. The initiation for the 
Alpha Epsilon class took place on November 8th, 
led by Kustos Ian Corne. 


This semester, we focused heavily on community 
service. With the support of our community 
service chair, Connor Matson, we were able to log 
269 community service hours! Connor 
successfully engaged our entire chapter in several 
different events. These included yard cleanups for 
retired veterans, dog walking for animal shelters, 
a food drive, and a Gift of Life cheek swab event. 
We plan to continue expanding our community 
service efforts next semester alongside our 
philanthropy and Derby Days events.


As the fall semester comes to an end Lambda Eta 
has to say goodbye to one very special senior, 
Alex Mirsky. Mirsky finished off his last semester 
at Bryant as our Pro Consul. His leadership and 
dedication through thick and thin have made him 
a beloved member of the Lambda Eta chapter. 
He’s often been referred to as someone known 
and loved by all, even people he’s briefly met. As 
a chapter, we often joke about how much praise 
Mirsky receives but it’s fair to say that it is credit 
well deserved. We wish him the best of luck in his 
future endeavors and look forward to seeing him 
next alumni weekend. 


MESSAGE FROM THE CHAPTER
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New Members of Lambda Eta





Alpha Epsilon Class


Fall 2024


Top (left to right)


Art Holzman, Charlie Fiske, Jack Campagna, Justin Givner


Bottom (left to right)


Kristian Lacatell, Jacob Lancaster, Zach Hyman


Sigma Chi’s Run The Rhode Continues!
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Founded by brother Chris Olney, ten brothers from the Lambda Eta chapter 
individually run five miles each, starting from the Massachusetts/Rhode Island 
border and running to the most southern point of RI. In the week leading up to 

the event brothers tabled in the rotunda getting names of people who have been 
affected by cancer. These names were written on a Sigma Chi flag that was carried 

by each brother as they ran their five miles. This event helped fundraise for our 
record-breaking Derby Days, and we thank brother Chris Olney for this amazing 

event.


Photos From the Semester
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BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR MORE NEWS AFTER THE SPRING 
2025 SEMESTER!


